City of Dawsonville
June 24, 2019
Regular Meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission

Angie Smith, HPC Chairman, called the June 24, 2019 City of Dawsonville Historic Preservation
Commission regular meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Attendance: Historic Preservation Commission Members present were Angie Smith, Heather Allen,
Carrie Fallstrom and Brian Bliss. Shannon Gibson was absent. Staff present were Planning Director
Robbie Irvin, Zoning Administrator Nalita Copeland, and City Attorney Dana Miles.

Invocation and Pledge: Angie Smith gave the invocation and led the pledge.

Approval of the Agenda: Carrie Fallstrom motioned to approve today's agenda; Heather Allen
seconded; all were in favor.

Approval of Minutes: Brian Bliss motioned to approve the minutes of the City of Dawsonville Historic
Preservation Commission regular meeting and joint meeting with the DDA held on April 29, 2019;
Heather Allen seconded; all were in favor.

QOld Business: None
New Business:

Angie Smith stated that Shannon Gibson has resigned due to other commitments. The Commission
discussed filling the vacancy and will try to come up with a proposed name to recommend.

There is a new committee being formed to develop design guidelines for the City areas outside of the
Historic District. These design guidelines will not replace but will complement the Historic Design
Guidelines and are meant to provide a more cohesive look to areas outside the Historic District. The
HPC has been asked to nominate a member to serve on that committee. Heather Allen motioned to
nominate Angie Smith to serve on the new City Design Guideline Committee; Carrie Fallstrom
seconded; all were in favor.

The Commissioners briefly discussed the changes to the sign ordinance but need more time to review

it in more detail. Each Commissioner will relay their comments back to Angie and then Angie will
forward all comments to Robbie, which he will incorporate into the proposed ordinance.

Chairman’s Report: Nothing additional to report.

Commissioners Reports: Nothing to report.

Announcements:

The City's next food truck night is July 12, 2019.

The next meeting of the HPC is scheduled for Monday, August 26, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.

Adjournment: Commission member Heather Allen motioned to adjourn; Brian Bliss seconded;
Motion carried unanimously: Meeting was adjourned at 5:53 p.m.



Minutes approved this August 26, 2019
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Angie Sm@, Commission Chair

Absent

Brian Bliss, Commission Member

Vacant
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Carrie Fallstrom, Commission Member
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Heather Allen, Commission Member
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Attested by:
Nalita Y. Copeland, Zomng Administrator




